
MMHSL Report for 7/15/14 MHSLA Board Meeting 
 
MMHSL met on 6/13/14 at the Michigan State University Libraries. Most agenda items were related to 
the 2014 MHSLA Conference in Mt. Pleasant and will be reported on by Sheila Bryant, Local 
Arrangements Chair, during her 2014 Local Arrangements report.  
 
The group also discussed the idea of the MHSLA Student Memberships including a complimentary 
membership to the student’s local group, which was discussed at the May MHSLA Board Meeting. 
MMHSL members were very supportive of this idea and would be happy to provide any MHSLA student 
members who live in the MMHSL region with free MMHSL membership.  
 
MMHSL’s next meeting will be 7/28 at the Soaring Eagle Resort and Casino, the site of the 2014 MHSLA 
Conference.  
 
Respectfully submitted by:  
Heidi Schroeder (2014 MMHSL Representative to the MHSLA Board) 

 
 


